

MGPI Staff Dr.Fred Kindhart, Director David Wade, Asst. Director Richard Vance, Pre-Press Jenna Gherardini, Prayer Letters

Happy New Year!

December 2022-January 2023

Dear Pastors and praying friends,

As we close out 2022 and begin 2023, we want to say Happy New Year! We trust all of you had a blessed and Merry Christmas.

In closing out 2022, we say thank you for your prayers and support for the ministry of Macedonia Gospel Publication. The Lord blessed throughout 2022 and allowed us to print and ship good Gospel tracts. You and your church had a big part in this. What a joy to see the Gospel sown in hearts around the world, and in multiple languages. Together, you are helping us to do as the Lord commanded us, go ye into all the world!

Yes, there were difficulties we faced in 2022, but the Lord always gave the victory. We saw the price of paper more than double in the last couple of years and even become hard to find. We thank those of you that stepped up in a very special way by praying and sending special and generous offerings to help us always have the paper to keep on printing. Even this past month of December, we saw a church send a special offering of \$1500 for the paper fund! Praise the Lord!!

As we go into this new year, please let us know if we can be of help to you in any way. We would be happy to come by your church and share with you what the Lord is doing here in the printing ministry.

We don't know what the days ahead hold for us, but let's faithfully serve our Lord till the trumpet sounds. Let us know if we can help you with tracts for your church or for your missionaries. We are praying for you and your ministry there where you are at.

May many souls be saved and God receive much glory in this New Year!

Fred A. Kundhart

Dr. Fred Kindhart and the Staff at MGPI

Reaching the world for Christ through the printed page



Phone: 706.654.1548 Fax: 706.654.1520